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From: Louise Purcell
Organisation: Oakdale Residents Association

Message Body:

Ourselves and all other local residents associations would like to support the motion for a Metro to the Firhouse
area. Being on the fringes of south Dublin there has been hundreds of new houses built here in the last 4-5
years. But no extra roads, buses or infrastructure has been planned. It takes 40 mins to get to the M50 at rush
hour which is a 5 min drive on a Sunday. The area is severely underserved with bus routes and there are no
designated bus lanes except on the Ballycullen Rd. It takes children 35 mins or more to get to school by bus to
Templeogue. Again a 10 min drive at off peak times. The area is full of young families and all going to school,
creches and work in the mornings. We feel we have been neglected in terms of public transport while some
areas like Dundrum have multiple choices on ways to travel. Please consider extending the Metro to
Firhouse/Knocklyon.

Kind Regards

Louise Purcell

This e-mail was sent from a submission form on Eastern &amp; Midland Regional Assembly (http://emra.ie)
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